
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: January 27th, 2025 

TOPIC Creation of CPE Training Fund Accounts (Expenditure / Revenue) 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

We have received state funding for Continued Police Education (CPE) training in the amount of $4,000 
for 2024.  The State of Michigan is mandating additional training for Law Enforcement Officers but also 
provided us funding to accomplish this.   The funding has to be spent on CPE topics that MCOLES 
determines. The funding cannot be used to supplant any other training budget and is very specific on 
its use.  

In order to ensure the Lake Orion Police Department is compliant with the usage of this funding the 
following accounts will be created and utilized for the new revenue and expenditures: 

207-000-565-000 – CPE LAW ENFORCEMENT (REVENUE) ($4000) 

207-301-957-002 – CPE TRAINING (EXPENDITURE) ($4000) 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

The funds received from the State of Michigan are in the amount of $4000.  The additional training 
expenditure will be maxed at $4000.  This will have no impact financially to the Village of Lake Orion.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

Move to approve the creation of the above expenditure and revenue accounts to manage the CPE 
Funds.  

 


